October 1st Update  Scoil Treasa
1. New month starts today.  Well done to everyone on a good September.
2. Our attendance figure for September was 94% - this is very good. 
3. Punctuality in the morning is also excellent.  Thanks to everyone for their co-operation.
4. Congratulations to teacher, Sarah Quinlan, who married Rob Lahiff on Saturday.  We wish them both many happy years ahead.
5. Thanks to all parents for their prompt payments of school materials fee of €50. This helps us purchase all the extras we need for your children’s education.
6. We have ordered another 30 Chromebooks for our school at a cost of €11,600.  When they arrive we will have a set of 30 Chromebooks for each class level (120 in all).
7. Pupils are using Google Classroom and have their log in details so they can use at home also.
8. Congratulations to our past 6th Classes who received the Sacrament of Confirmation on September 5th and 12th.
9. We are still waiting for the go ahead to celebrate the Sacrament of First Penance ( two classes) and First Communion ( four classes).
10. Our third classes have settled in really well and are working very hard. Well done!
11. Firhouse Community College enrolment for our 6th Classes opened today (October 1st). You can enrol by logging in to www.firhousecommunitycollege.ie. It is very simple process and should take you no more than five minutes.  Enrolment closes on October 22nd.
12. Modified homework will continue for next few weeks.  We will review at next staff meeting
13. Our Board of Management will meet on Monday October 19th.
14. The response to the Covid -19 pandemic among our school community – pupils, parents and staff has been heartening to say the least.  Thank you all!
15. [bookmark: _GoBack]Finally Hallowe’en Mid Term will be with us soon.  The school will close for a week beginning Monday October 26th.
Gerard O’ Meara				Principal
